
 
31 July 2020 

 

BSE Limited. 

Listing Department, 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Fax No.: 2272 2037 / 2272 2039 

Scrip Code.521070 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Plot no. C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai-400 051 

Fax No.: 2659 8237 / 2659 8238 

Symbol. ALOKINDS 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub:  Audited Financial Results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter and year ended March 31, 

2020 

 

We request you to refer our letter of 23rd July, 2020 informing you about the meeting of the Monitoring Committee of 

the Company scheduled on 31st July, 2020. We have to inform you that the said Monitoring Committee Meeting was 

held as scheduled and amongst other things, the following matters were considered and approved: 

 

In terms of Regulation 30 & 33 and other applicable regulations of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the Regulations), we are submitting the following documents: 

 

1. Audited Financial Results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2020;  

 

2. Statement of Assets and Liabilities as at the end of the financial year ended on March 31, 2020; and  

 

3. Independent Auditors’ Report on the Audited Financial Results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter 

and year ended March 31, 2020. It is hereby declared that the Statutory Auditors (M/s Shah Gupta & Co., 

and M/s. NBS & Co., Chartered Accountants), have issued the Auditors’ Report with a modified opinion in 

respect of the Audited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results for the year ended on March 31, 2020. 

 

4. Statement of Impact of Audit Qualification (for audit report with modified opinion)- Standalone in Annexure-

I and Statement of Impact of Audit Qualification (for audit report with modified opinion) – Consolidated in 

Annexure-II 

 
The meeting commenced at 12.00 noon and concluded at 7.40 p.m. 

 

The said outcome and results have been uploaded on the website of the Stock Exchanges and on the website of the 

Company at www.alokind.com. 

 

The above is for your information and record 

     
 

 




































